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April 18, 2022
Monthly Membership Meeting 
Welcome:  President, Jan Knock welcomed all participants to the zoom meeting and called the meeting to order.
Introduction of Guests and New Members No new members or guest were present
Number in attendance (for Zoom meetings) 18 people joined the Zoom call
Approve Minutes Diana Ronk motioned to accept the March 21, 2022, minutes and Norma Wessel seconded.
Reports
· Treasurer- financial report: Deb Gaskins reported $4,378.76 in checking and $5,000.51 in Savings
· Membership: report on renewals/new Our current membership is 120 members (41 family and 79 single)
· Board Reports: 
· Operations: Walking Week & prize drawing:  Susan Pinneke reported 102 walkers over the six walks.  Ten walks were planned with four cancelled because of bad weather. The four will be rescheduled.  
Prizes:
Iowa’s Walking Club t-shirt – Judi Pierick
Year membership in Iowa’s Walking Club – Jan Dunn
Cheese cutting board donated by Image Solutions – Barb John
Backup power pack donated by Image Solutions – Lisa Kendall
Trunk organizers donated by Image Solutions – Robin Madison
Notebook with pen/stylus donated by Image Solutions – Jeannine Kosman
Water bottle surprise donated by REI – Nancy Turner
Backpack and more donated by Iowa Department of Public Health – Diane Moorman
2 free GDMVA – Iowa’s Walking Club event coupons – Sandy Nabholz
2 free GDMVA – Iowa’s Walking Club event coupons – Bertie Waltman

Weekday walking – upcoming walks & anyone want to lead a walk.  The next few walks were listed. 
· Events:
· North Central regional round-up in 2023: Susan Pinneke is looking for members to help in the planning of this event.
· North Iowa three days of walking:  More brochures will be printed.  Get your reservations booked at the hotel.
· Olympiad motor coach trip:  If interested send in name and money.  Looking to get 20 people to travel on the bus. More brochures will be printed.  It was suggested to put an ad in the TAW.
· Cedar Rapids walk on May 7th.  Diana Ronk will be taking the tubs over to Jon.
· June event: Easter Lake meeting, walk and potluck:  Nothing was mentioned
· Club Enhancement and Engagement:  Nora Hudson will reach out to the members that haven’t renewed memberships.
· Promotion and Marketing:  An article about the Cedar Rapids walk was printed in the local newspaper.
· Tails from the Trails:  Most participants haven’t been out walking because of the cold and windy weather.  
New Business None  
Old Business Jan starts working on the newsletter after the monthly meeting.  A rough draft is sent out to board meetings by Friday with expected reviews over the weekend.  Then back to Diana Ronk for final review and mailing.
Meeting adjourned Don Corrigan 1st and Diana Ronk 2nd.
Next Meeting: May 16, 6:30pm location Legion Park.
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